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From:   Stewart, Sarah
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 2:04 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: DOT crossing updates
Attachments:    Jericho Connector Rte 110 Paving 0519.jpg; Yamaha Trail North Side RWTS 0519.jpg; 
Yamaha Trail South Side Paving 0519.jpg

From: Gamache, Christopher <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 2:29 PM 
To: Sheehan, Victoria <Victoria.Sheehan@dot.nh.gov> 
Cc: Stewart, Sarah <Sarah.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov>; Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov>; Cass, 
William <William.Cass@dot.nh.gov> 
Subject: DOT crossing updates

Commissioner Sheehan,  

Just wanted to give you some updates on the OHRV crossings/connectors before your meeting 
tomorrow to review the mapping/permit program that DOS put together.  I will not be at the meeting 
tomorrow;, I am out of state at a conference for the majority of this week.

The majority of permits have been put into the ArcGIS program for the OHRV crossings, etc.  Once you 
folks have all agreed that the format and information looks good we will finish uploading the rest of the 
data.   We have only put in Approved permits so far.  I will try to have the applications from Colebrook 
put in this afternoon so you can review what it looks like in the data program for permits that are in 
process. The On-Highway Applications for the Town of Colebrook were delivered to District 1 last 
Thursday.  I believe the Town of Colebrook sent their letter directly to you instead of to us for the permit 
application

We had 3 locations paved last Friday.  2 in Berlin and 1 in Milan.  The late winter and cool and wet spring 
has affected the paving companies being able to get started on projects up north.   Photos of the Berlin 
sites are attached.  We are doing site visits with the paving company at the other Coos locations next 
Tuesday, June 11.  

On May 21st we requested DOT District 1 revoke the On-Highway Permit for Jimtown Road in Gorham; 
permit 01-WOHC035-15.    There was no connection to the OHRV trail network from this section of 
highway.  Earlier today we also requested that the permit for Lost Nation Road in Northumberland, 
permit 01-WOHC07-13, be revoked.  The Town closed a Town Road section to OHRV use and as such, 
there is no OHRV connection along this highway section.  

We are finishing the final maps for the existing Off-Highway Connector Applications in Coos County and 
anticipate that information being to Phil B by the end of this month.   

The Department of Justice is still reviewing the draft Use & Occupancy Agreement that was sent to 
us.  The DOT and DNCR attorneys had hoped to have their comments back to us by the end of May, 
however they have told us that they have been busy with some other projects but plan to get the 
document back to us with comments shortly.   They did comment to us that it appeared to be a 
redundant process to have a U&O when there is a permit, however we are waiting to get their 
comments back so we can review further with you.  

Thanks,
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Chris 

Chris Gamache, Chief
NH Bureau of Trails
Parks & Recreation Division, DNCR
172 Pembroke Road
Concord, NH  03301
603-271-3254
Chris.gamache@dncr.nh.gov 
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